
 
 
 
 
A2 Scrutiny Working Group 
Scrutiny Observations to Cabinet – Rights of Way Improvement Plan 
 
The Group met on 23 May 2018 to consider the draft Rights of Way Improvement Plan. 
 
The Group acknowledge the extensive work undertaken so far and offer the following 
comments and suggestions: 
 

 The Group support the approach taken regarding priorities 

 Welcome discussions with communities regarding their own areas 

 Consider a standard specification for signage 

 Continue to liaise closely with regeneration and tourism services 

 Develop a relationship with Building Control to prevent issues arising during 
development 

 A more succinct executive summary would be beneficial 
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